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MECKLENBURG COUNTY 
Land Use and Environmental Services Agency 

 

TO:  Dena Diorio, County Manager 
 
THROUGH Dr. Leslie Johnson, Deputy County Manager 
 
FROM:  Ebenezer S. Gujjarlapudi, P.E., Director 
 
DATE:  June 11, 2025 
 
SUBJECT:  Recommendation to Rename the LUESA – Suttle Ave building as the  

RUSSELL S. ROZZELLE OFFICE BUILDING 
 

This is to inform you that LUESA is initiating the process of renaming the LUESA – Suttle Ave 
building as the RUSSELL S. ROZZELLE OFFICE BUILDING, in honor of the long-time 
dedicated and accomplished employee of Mecklenburg County LUESA, Rusty Rozzelle, 
who passed away unexpectedly on May 13, 2025, before he was able to retire from county 
employment. 
 
LUESA will work with the Human Resources Department to complete all necessary 
paperwork prior to submitting the application to the Board of County Commissioners for 
public hearings and approval, after review by the County Managers office. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach me at 
ebenezer.gujjarlapudi@mecklenburgcountync.gov or at 980-314-3629. 

 
 
cc:   BOCC, Mecklenburg County 
 Michael Bryant, Incoming County Manager 
 Joanette Freeman, HR Director 
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